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9th June 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 

Same Day Resolutions 
 
We hope you and your child[ren] had an enjoyable half-term last week. We have been very pleased with how well 
students have settled back into this final part of the summer term, especially our Year 10s who were truly excellent 
on their work experience placements.  
 
We would like to thank all parents who responded to our recent letter sent on 22nd May 2023 regarding our trial of 
same day resolutions and for your support and understanding towards our rationale for these changes. We are 
confident that these adjustments will continue to drive our high standards at Woodrush and allow all students to 
thrive and learn in a positive, safe environment, where positive relationships are at the heart of what we do.  
   
All stakeholders have now been consulted and we would like to start trialling the new system from week 
commencing Monday, 12th June. Please click here for any further information regarding same day resolutions.   
 
Thank you again for your understanding on the importance of this change and why we seek to adopt a more 
consistent and immediate approach to resolutions which will promote our daily commitment to inspire, achieve and 
celebrate the academic and personal achievements of all children at Woodrush.   
 
This trialled implementation signals a sharper focus on individual and collective responsibility for students’ positive 
attitude to learning at Woodrush. For this to be truly collaborative, we will remain open to parental and student view 
across the half-term trial. To give your views now or any time ahead of the Summer, please use this short parent 
consultation form here.  
 
As always, thank you for your continued support.   
  
Yours faithfully,   

  
  

Mr J. Barber  
Headteacher                                   

Professor S. Brand  
Chair of Trustees  
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